
 
“To be prepared is half the victory.” 

-Miguel de Cervantes 
 

June, 2019 
 
Dear Future Sixth Grade Student,  
  
 Welcome to Sixth Grade!  We hope that you have a wonderful summer and 
look forward to seeing you in the fall!  To help you get off to a great start, here is 
a list of supplies that you will need for the school year.  Please be sure to have 
these items for the first day of school: 
 

❏ One (2 inch) binder: Students tend to like the ones with straps. 
 

❏ ELA: 
❏ 2 red composition notebooks (1 subject) 
❏ 1 red two pocket folder with holes 

 
❏ Math: 

❏ 2 blue composition notebooks (1 subject) 
❏ 1 blue two pocket folder with holes 
❏ Calculator – TI-34 (any version) or the TI-34 Multi-View 

 
❏ Science: 

❏ 1 green composition notebook (1 subject) 
❏ 1 green two pocket folder with holes 

 
❏ Social Studies: 

❏ 1 black composition notebook (1 subject) 
❏ 1 black two pocket folder with holes 

 
 
 



 
 

❏ One small handheld pencil sharpener 
❏ 1 box each of crayons and colored pencils 
❏ Soft 3-ring pencil case to fit in one of the binders  - for holding essentials 
❏ Two boxes of tissues 
❏ 1 container of cleaning wipes 
❏ A free-read book of your choice 
❏ One sketch book for art class: ​8 x 10 or 8 ½  x 11 sized, white paper only, 

spiral bound 
❏ Earbuds – in a small case or sandwich bag with label 

 
Please bring the following items to be shared with the class: 

❏ 4 packages of #2 pre-sharpened pencils (preferably Ticonderoga brand) 
❏ Two highlighters 
❏ Three glue sticks 
❏ Four packs of Post-it notes 
❏ One package of loose leaf paper 
❏ One package of fine tip dry erase markers 

 
Sincerely,  
The Kinry Road Sixth Grade Teachers 


